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2 June 2023 I am a resident of the village of Hammerwood. I strongly object 
to the proposal to reduce the A264 speed limit from 50 to 
40mph. It will encourage overtaking. It will increase my journey 
time. It is an egregious waste of taxpayers’ money. There is no 
local support. It further erodes the choice to drive up to 50 if 
drivers consider 50 to be appropriate. Please do not make this 
change. The local community opposes this act. 
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